
Welcome to the 2016/17 season 

 
Welcome everyone to the 2016 - 2017 race season,  This year AMCA Nationals will also be celebrating 20 years 

since the class commenced. 

 

Congratulations to all of our title winners and place getters throughout the past season and also to all the 

award winners in each states presentation nights. 

 

Updated Specie Book. 
 

Please be aware that there has been some minor alterations and clarifications to some existing rules in the spe-

cie book.  Please take the time to read the alterations and if you are not sure on them please contact Steve or 

Chris and they will try and help you out. 

The specie book is available to be downloaded from the AMCA web site www.amcanationals.net.au  . 

 

Chev Engine 

 
After a successful first season with the introduction  of the 602 crate engine,  Steve has been busy working out 

a repair procedure for when the possible time may come.  The document will be able to be downloaded from 

the web site very shortly. 

 

2016/2017 race dates 

 
We hope to have all of the states race dates up on the web site very shortly.  Important dates to remember for 

the upcoming season are: 

January 14th     Victorian Title         Redline Raceway                                          Ballarat 

February 4th     Tasmanian Title      Carricl Speedway                                         Carrick 

February 18th   NSW Title                Gilgandra Speedway                                    Gilgandra 

March 3/4/5       Australian Title       Kalgoorlie International Speedway            Kalgoorlie 

March 11th        WA Title                   Esperance Speedway                                   Esperance 

April 22              SA Title                    Waikere  Speedway                                      Waikere 

 

Driver Profiles 
 

Every year we are wanting to update our drivers page and add photos and a brief profile of each driver on this 

page.   Please fill in the profile form and email this and a current photo of your car to Chris  and he will up-

date your profile.  Please email it to bdshafts33@hotmail.com 

 

Chris is also looking for any old photos or articles about amca nationals that you may have collected over the 

last 20 years.   

We are also still trying to fill the gaps in our titles history pages,  so if you know who placed in the top 3 places 

in any state or national title please let Chris know. 
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